
 

 

 
 

On June 6th Hill House celebrated the NSPCC Childhood Day 
 

Childhood Day is designed for everyone to come together to raise awareness of keeping 
children safe 

 

A Move a Mile event was organised with a special Disco Circuit in the hall 

 
Everyone was welcome and everyone had a wonderful time! 

 
The event offered a valuable opportunity to mark this important day and enabled the 

whole school to take part  
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 


